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Appeal of Giti Irani to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 605 HATCH AVENUE.

(Giti Irani says that the inspector did not give them more time.  Irani was supposed to have the siding done,
but the company does not want to do it.  The house is done, and she has spent over $25,000 on it.)

September 16, 2011

[Enter Recommendation, with specific references to items in orders, deadlines and extensions]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Giti Irani to a Vacant Building Registration Notice at 605 HATCH
AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends [recommendation]

Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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